

Cambridge Minor Hockey Association



Minutes for: CMHA Monthly General Meeting		Date August 26 2025	Time 7:00 PM	Location City Hall
Meeting Called By	Jason Pembleton			
Type of Meeting	CMHA Mo'nthly Board Meeting - August 26 2025			
Attendance	Jason Pembleton	John Morton	Ted Jefferies	
	Becca Kadar	Michael Scott	Ken Threndyle	
	Chris Miranda	Jeff Pys	Sara Storozuk	
	Todd Williams	Larry Kitzman	Cheryl Podger	
	Elisa Brewer-Singh			
Regrets	Shawn Dekker	Shona Majuery		
Absent				
Guests				
Special Presentation				
Welcome	Jason Pembleton	called the meeting to order at	7:02 PM	
Treasurer's Report	*We are migrating to Quikbooks from Sage *We were able to migrate some data over but have still had over 800 journal entries to make from June through current			
Ted Jefferies				
Association Report	*There will be an equipment swap set up for the weekend - we will give away sweaters *Discussion about the Preston Aud grand opening and what we need *Discussions in the works about storage space at Preston Aud - we may need to move out of Duncan by the end of 2025 *We will need to have a conversation about mail slots *Registration numbers as of the meeting were shared *There is a delay in the opening of the Preston Aud twin pad			
Travel Report	*We have had one tampering charge that has resulted in a fine and suspensions *U9 will be going to full ice as of November 1 *We will be allowing 7 players to try out for U8 MD and they will be approved by Ted, Chris, and Jeff based on their observations to a limit of three with set criteria in place			
Ted Jefferies				
House League Report	*Working through Select coach selection *Working to secure convenors at all age groups - we have a couple in place *U7/U8 jerseys will be handed out at the first skate with the other house league teams *Select tryout registration is open and dates have been posted			
John Morton				
Fundraising/Marketing Report	*Facebook ads are performing really well and it has increased followers signifiantly *Over the next few weeks we will be posting things to hype up our audience			
Elisa Brewer-Singh				
Sponsorship Report	*Working through team fundraising applications			
Larry Kitzman	*9 confirmed local league sponsors so far - we can consider home and away sponsors to maximize			
Equipment Report	*Getting quotes for racking at Preston Aud			
Ken Threndyle	*Equipment inventory in progress			
Safe Hockey Rep	*New incident complaint form and process have been created and approved			
Todd Williams				
Safe Hockey Rec	*Nothing to Report			
Sara Storozuk				
Officials Report	*Green arm bands have been updated and include all officials 18 and under local league and travel *Binders have been purchased for last years timekeepers *Power skating was a success and we will look to make it yearly *Tryout skate September 8 for offiials			
Shawn Dekker				
Hockey School	*Registration is in a good position			
Larry Kitzman	*Sweater pick up has been arranged - waiting for start date from the City			
Volunteers Report	*Nothing to Report			

New Business / Open Discussion					
Adjournment	Motion to adjourn	Jeff Pys	Second	Michael Scott	Carried
Next Meeting	September 23 2025		Location	Meeting Room	